
 

SENIOR BULLETIN #13 

COLLEGE REPRESENTATIVES 

 

Below is a list of the college representatives who will be at Classical from December 4, 2017 to 

December 8, 2017.  If anyone has an interest in a particular college and would like to speak with the 

representative, it is the student’s responsibility to pick up a permission slip from his/her counselor and 

have it signed by the subject teacher whose class he/she will miss.  A teacher may refuse to grant 

permission because of a scheduled test, etc. 

 

If you have a sincere interest in a particular college, we encourage you to see the representative.  

However, you will be responsible for any class work or assignments missed as a result of these meetings. 

 

To attend a meeting with a college representative, you may sign your name in the college book 

located in the Guidance Office. 

 

MONDAY, DECEMBER 4, 2017 

 

NO VISITS 

    

TUESDAY, DECEMBER 5, 2017 

  

 9:30 A.M. SAVANNAH COLLEGE OF ARTS & DESIGN   

  

1:30 P.M. BAY STATE 

 

WEDNESDAY, DECEMBER 6, 2017  

  

NO VISITS 

 

 THURSDAY, DECEMBER 7, 2017 

 

NO VISITS 

 

FRIDAY, DECEMBER 8, 2017 

NO VISITS 

 

The Stephen Phillips Memorial Scholarship  

Requirements: 

-GPA 3.0 or higher (85+) 

-Must be attending a 4 year college in September 2018 

-Show financial need 

 

Last year 3 Classical students received this!   

See Mr. Toro for an application 

 

Desiree Mesolella Art Scholarship 

-Award-$5000.00 

See Mr Toro for details 

 

RIScholarships.org is a free tool managed by the RISLA College Planning Center and can help you find local  

scholarships in Rhode Island. 


